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Winter storms? Frustrating! But we're still THANKFUL!

January 16, 2019
Greetings!
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The Gifts of Love
 
Look what you gave to us! We wanted you to see the joy on children's faces when they opened the gifts on
Christmas morning that they received from many of you.

YOU gave them the wonderful gift of Christmas by sharing from your hearts. We thank you again and again
and they thank you as well. 
 

http://unipreskindercottage.org/index.php
http://unipreskindercottage.org/index.php/about-us
http://unipreskindercottage.org/index.php/staff
http://unipreskindercottage.org/index.php/board-of-directors
http://unipreskindercottage.org/index.php/wish-list/contribute
http://www.unipreskindercottage.org/directors.html
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Uni-Pres-Kindercottage-Daycare-Center-Home-of-the-Busy-Bees/105577722798159
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1131974789760&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715


  
 
We continue to appreciate those of you who remember the needs that we have on a daily basis and donate
those items to us. Pictured below are gifts from an Illinois South Conference church whose children collected
gifts in Sunday School. We learned of their gift from Tarrah and her son who brought the items to us. Thank
you!!
 



 
 

 

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or trust
documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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